PARALYZED VETERANS OF AMERICA
FLORIDA GULF COAST CHAPTER

121 West 122nd Avenue » Tampa, Florida 33612
PHONE (813) 935-6540 / 6826

December 19, 2005

Phil Meskin, Company Clerk
Veterans Post Newspaper

1441 Dr. MLK Ir. St. North
St. Petersburg, FL 33705-2424

Dear Phil,

Thank you and Susan for supporting our December 14 Holiday Event at the American
Legion, Post 111 in Tampa. This was a joint event with the Tampa Mayor’s Alliance for
People with Disabilities, the Hillshorough County Alliance for Persons with Disabilities,
and our Florida Gulf Coast Chapter of the Paralyzed Veterans of America.

The PVA and the two alliances very much appreciate the many event tickets that you
donated as door prizes. You also donated and auctioned two pairs of tickets for the New
Year’s Eve performance of Bare Naked Ladies at the St. Petersburg Times Forum. You
generously donated the proceeds to the US Marines Toys for Tots Program.

We appreciate all that you do for our PVA members, all veterans. and people with
disabilities in our Tampa Bay Community!

Our very best for a wonderful Holiday Season and a very happy and successful NEW
YEAR!

Sincerely.
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Rick Miller,
Executive Director
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